
K E M B L A W A R R A
P U B L I C  S C H O O L

Term 4 Week 2 21 October 2022

S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

Term 4

26 October 

28 October

17 November

18 November

UPCOMING EVENTS

Shellharbour Road, Port Kembla NSW 2505 • Phone: (02)4274 2024
Email: kemblawarr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Market Day 12:10-1:40

K-6 Dance Program

Kindergarten Transition

9:00-10:00am

3-6 PSSA Gala Day

P-2 T-Ball Gala Day 



KPS Garden News
Students had a ball potting up seedlings

donated from Greening Communities for the

upcoming Market Day. We even had students

from other classes drop in & help out ;-)

We also had a number of keen beans mulching

new areas to be planted out as a shelter belt

for our edible garden.

It was all hands on deck from watering,

weeding, potting, mulching & wishes to hunt

for buried maps.
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I make sure I have my school hat daily

I wear my hat at every break

I look after my hat

The focus for the fortnight of Week 3 and 4 will be:

 'I Wear My School Hat Every Day'

Don't forget extra Jumpys will be handed out!!

   

 RESPECT      

RESPONSIBLE 

SAFE



Positive Rewards Focus
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Community News
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STAY CONNECTED
Have you downloaded our
school app yet? Never miss
importatnt school
information again!

Events  •  Notices
Instant School Messages
Abesentee  •  Newsletters

Simple free download:
In the Play Store and App
Store, search "Skool
Loop" & Choose our
school once installed.

Our school
continues to
use a CCTV
system in our
classrooms and
external to our
classrooms


